
AT LAST!! 

For some time now we’ve been asking  

you to pray with us that the signature of 

the land-lease for our construction  

project would come to fruition.  On the 

27th of November we met with the 

mayor and finalized the deal!  

To God be the glory! 

Would YOU BELIEVE? 
About 2 weeks after the signature of the land lease 

we received an unexpected phone call from City 

Hall. They wanted to know if we were interested in 

an additional 2100 square feet tacked on to our  

allotted property at no extra cost!  This is of course 

fantastic news and we are excited about the chance 

to have additional space at our disposal. It is still 

unclear if the space can be used for the actual 

church building itself or if it will simply be extra 

acreage for the property. Until we receive a clearer 

answer on the extra square footage, our architect 

has to come up with 2 separate plans. Of course 

our desire would be for a larger building, but that 

would come with additional costs. While Jehovah 

Jireh has provided so many miracles to this point, 

we ask you to pray with us for the advancement of 

this incredible new development! 

 

We asked you to pray with us for the  multiple 

events and activities planned around Christmas. 

The hope of Emmanuel was  expressed time and 

time again in multiple venues and events. May 

the Savior continue to guide and bless us in the 

months to come! 

 

 

 

Yours for souls in France, 

Lance, Amy, Kirianna, Aliyah, Cannon and 

Kayne Auterson 


